Ref.SES (Infant) 018/2016 v g Sarasas Ektra School
Infant Department

January 26, 2017
Topic: Invitation to Attend "Project Approach" by Nursery Pupils
Dear parents of nursery pupils,

We thank all of you for entrusting us with the task of taking care of your children and for having confidence in
the tutelage and learning activities that we provide. Through these activities at our school, your children are given unique
opportunities to develop key skills required for a successful primary education. We focus on the pupils’ development
appropriate for their age so that they have life skills essential for learning and adapting to society.

We wish to invite you to attend "Project Approach” by nursery pupils. Each class of nursery pupils will be
presenting different projects. The program for each class’s presentation is shown below. You can choose to attend the
project you are most interested in. You will be able to park at the parking space adjacent to Building 2, Voramongkol
School.

® NC. 1, Tuesday, February 7, 2017; from 8.30 - 10.00

® NC. 2, Wednesday, Februairy 8,2017; from 8.30 - 10.00

® NC. 3, Thursday, February 9, 2017; from 8.30 - 10.00

Please be informed accordingly and attend the activity on the date and at the time and place designated. We
thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Best Regards,

(Mrs.Paweenrat Boonsawat)

Director of the Infant Department

Response Letter Ref. SES. (Infant Dept.) 018/2016 Topic: Invitation to Attend "Project Approach” by Nursery

Pupils
B T U e , parent of Mstr. / Ms.
.................................................................... from NC. ..... Phonenumber ........ceeveven..nn.

D Wish to attend the activity. Number of participants ......... (2 at most)

(] Cannot attend the activity.

Infant Department, Sarasas Ektra School Tel. 02-6740-2450-2 Fax. 02-6740-2450-2 ext. 312

Please return this to the class teacher by February 3, 2017




